
 

 

Ref: JDSPS/25-26/JUNE/004                                                                    Date: 25-06-2025 

 

Notice 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Greetings from JDS Public School! 

This is to inform that the school will remain closed on Friday, 27th June, 2025, on 

account of the auspicious occasion of Rath Yatra. 

 

Wishing you and your family a blessed and joyful Rath Yatra! 

 

Warm Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC to: 

i) Director’s office; 

          ii) Academic manager’s office; 

         iii) Logistics & operation’s office; 

iv) Account’s office; 

V) All Teachers and Staffs; 


